
A patient of ours is one of the 
sweetest, friendliest dogs that 
you will ever meet, but he is 
not just that! He is a highly 
trained medical detection dog 
trained to detect strokes. He 
plays an incredibly important 
role in his owner’s life      
allowing him to live a normal 
independent life as well as 
saving it on multiple          
occasions! His owner is going 
to live with family abroad for 
the foreseeable future, but  

unfortunately does not 
have the funds to take his 
life saving dog with him. For 
those who don’t know, 
taking your dog abroad is 
not cheap! There are    
certain requirements you 
need due to the pet     
passport scheme such as a 
rabies vaccine, microchip, 
bloods, and tapeworm 

treatment.  

 We are very proud to say 
that thanks to the           

donations we have received, 
we have been able to      
assist this adorable Staffie so 
he can travel with his owner 
and continue his lifesaving 

work.  

 

A Staffie’s Trip Abroad  

Christmas Gifts for Dog Lovers  

This was the brilliant idea 
of our fundraisers Emma 
Liddle and Olivia           
Donoghue where you 
could donate a dog toy, 
food, bed or vaccination in 
the name of a friend or 
family member to make a 
massive difference in a well 
deserving dog’s life. What 
more could you want for 

Christmas! We are more 
than happy to say that this 
has been a massive       
success. This has lead to 8 
dogs having warm places 
to sleep and 5 dogs been 
able to be vaccinated. This 
makes such a massive   
difference to the dog’s 
health and welfare! So 
thank you to everyone 

who gave or received a 
donation gift this year, you 
have helped to make a 
dog’s Christmas a merry 

one!   

Two Staffordshire Bull Terriers 
These two are the best of friends  
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Christmas Newsletter  

An absolutely massive thank you! 

donations of food you have 
given us. We would just like 
to say that we couldn't do the 
job we do without your   
amazing support and help so 
thank you! Very Merry     
Christmas from all of us here 

at All4Paws   

We have been overwhelmed 
by everyone's generosity 
this year. The donations we 
have had have been        
incredible and helped us to 
make a difference to    
countless dogs lives. We 
have been able to keep 
them warm with dog coats 
and fed with all the         

 

 

All4Paws is a 
charity run by 
students of the 
Royal (Dick) 
School of     
Veterinary 
Studies which 
provides free 
monthly      
veterinary   
clinics for the 
pets of the 
homeless and 
vulnerably 
housed in     

Edinburgh  

Facebook Page - https://www.facebook.com/All4PawsEdinburgh/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel 

Amazon wish list - https://www.amazon.co.uk/registry/wishlist/3M86WGA8R2UBB 

Just giving Page -  https://www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/universityofedinburgh/all4paws 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/registry/wishlist/3M86WGA8R2UBB

